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The Beth El Center Soup Kitchen is located at 90 New Haven Ave. in 

Milford.             

  Beth El Blast! 

                                    Fall 2024 

 

Volunteers Needed!  If you would like to volunteer and are not 
sure what to do, just sign-up and we will put you to work.  There 
is no experience necessary and you will be helping the community 
with your efforts.  If you need volunteer hours for clubs, NHS, 
teams, Beth El is the right place for you! 
 

 

Thank You! 
 

  Mr. Quinn                 

Community Service 
Dates  
Platt Tech is hosting 
dinner on, October 8 
and November 12. If 
you are interested in any 
of these nights, please 
contact Mr. Quinn!  
Thanks! 

 Recipe of the Month: 

 

   Mission Statement:  
It is the combined mission of Platt 
Technical High School in our 
partnership with the Beth El Center 
that we help the hungry/homeless 
community by providing a good meal 
while our volunteers develop 
teamwork, empathy and compassion 
for people that we serve. 
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